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  Business Games For Management And Economics:
Learning By Playing Bazil Leon,2012-01-30 Business
Games for Management and Economics: Learning by
Playing presents board and video business games
which combine teamwork with individual decisions
based on computer models. Business games support
integration of learning experience for different
levels of education and between different
disciplines: economics, management, technological,
environmental and social studies. The work is
based on experience in adaptation, design and
conducting of field, and board and video games
played in college settings within standard
schedules. Most of the games are played in
Modeling and Simulation, Microeconomics, Logistics
and Supply Chain Management courses. Game boards
are 2- or 3-dimensional displays of subsystems,
their components and phases of technological and
business processes, which allow customization of
games of the same type for different missions in
schools, universities, and corporate training
centers. The range of games applied to economics
and management classes spreads from 2-person games
for kid's “Aquarium” up to the REACTOR games for
several teams of executives.
  The Little Ice Age Brian Fagan,2019-11-26 Only
in the last decade have climatologists developed
an accurate picture of yearly climate conditions
in historical times. This development confirmed a
long-standing suspicion: that the world endured a
500-year cold snap -- The Little Ice Age -- that
lasted roughly from A.D. 1300 until 1850. The
Little Ice Age tells the story of the turbulent,
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unpredictable and often very cold years of modern
European history, how climate altered historical
events, and what they mean in the context of
today's global warming. With its basis in cutting-
edge science, The Little Ice Age offers a new
perspective on familiar events. Renowned
archaeologist Brian Fagan shows how the increasing
cold affected Norse exploration; how changing sea
temperatures caused English and Basque fishermen
to follow vast shoals of cod all the way to the
New World; how a generations-long subsistence
crisis in France contributed to social
disintegration and ultimately revolution; and how
English efforts to improve farm productivity in
the face of a deteriorating climate helped pave
the way for the Industrial Revolution and hence
for global warming. This is a fascinating,
original book for anyone interested in history,
climate, or the new subject of how they interact.
  A Supposedly Fun Thing I'll Never Do Again David
Foster Wallace,2009-11-23 These widely acclaimed
essays from the author of Infinite Jest -- on
television, tennis, cruise ships, and more --
established David Foster Wallace as one of the
preeminent essayists of his generation. In this
exuberantly praised book -- a collection of seven
pieces on subjects ranging from television to
tennis, from the Illinois State Fair to the films
of David Lynch, from postmodern literary theory to
the supposed fun of traveling aboard a Caribbean
luxury cruiseliner -- David Foster Wallace brings
to nonfiction the same curiosity, hilarity, and
exhilarating verbal facility that has delighted
readers of his fiction, including the bestselling
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Infinite Jest.
  Chapters from My Autobiography Mark
Twain,2008-10-16 Books for All Kinds of Readers.
ReadHowYouWant offers the widest selection of on-
demand, accessible format editions on the market
today. Each edition has been optimized for maximum
readability, using our patent-pending conversion
technology. We are partnering with leading
publishers around the globe to create accessible
editions of their titles. Our goal is to have
accessible editions simultaneously released with
publishers new books so that all readers can have
access to the books they want to read - today.
  A Stolen Life Jaycee Dugard,2011-07-12 A raw and
powerful memoir of Jaycee Lee Dugard's own story
of being kidnapped as an 11-year-old and held
captive for over 18 years On 10 June 1991, eleven-
year-old Jaycee Dugard was abducted from a school
bus stop within sight of her home in Tahoe,
California. It was the last her family and friends
saw of her for over eighteen years. On 26 August
2009, Dugard, her daughters, and Phillip Craig
Garrido appeared in the office of her kidnapper's
parole officer in California. Their unusual
behaviour sparked an investigation that led to the
positive identification of Jaycee Lee Dugard,
living in a tent behind Garrido's home. During her
time in captivity, at the age of fourteen and
seventeen, she gave birth to two daughters, both
fathered by Garrido. Dugard's memoir is written by
the 30-year-old herself and covers the period from
the time of her abduction in 1991 up until the
present. In her stark, utterly honest and
unflinching narrative, Jaycee opens up about what
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she experienced, including how she feels now, a
year after being found. Garrido and his wife Nancy
have since pleaded guilty to their crimes.
  The Thirteenth Unicorn Newman,2011 While
spending the summer with their grandparents, on a
remote farm in South Carolina, Ben Alderman and
his sister Casey uncover a hidden world of magic;
a world their grandmother is secretly visiting. It
is a world where elves and dwarves are locked in
mortal combat against a witch who is trying to
free the last surviving wizard from exile. The
witch has been defeated once before, but with the
combined power of the wizard, no one will be able
to stand against them. Much to Ben's dismay, he
learns that he is the one foretold in the ancient
elfin prophecies to bring about the downfall of
the witch and save this exciting new world from
destruction.
  All Was Not Lost Anatoly Bezkorovainy,2008 The
book is a Russian immigrant's life story, written
for himself, though with the hope that others may
also find it interesting (after Dr. N. I.
Pirogov). Chapter 1 begins with the family's
chronicle in the Russian Empire, and how the
author's parents ended up in Latvia following the
Bolshevik revolution. It continues through the
World War II years in Latvia, Germany and its
post-war D. P. camps. In Chapter 2, the author
recollects his educational experiences in America,
the usual struggles of his immigrant parents to
make a new life in their adopted country, and
their passage into the next world in 1975 and
1988. The next two chapters are concerned with the
author's work history as a scientist and professor
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of biochemistry at Rush Medical College in Chicago
and elsewhere. Chapters 5 and 6 are concerned with
the spiritual persona of the author: his Russian
ethnicity and his Orthodox faith, including
history of Russian immigration and the Orthodox
Church in the U. S. The author's interactions with
these communities are reviewed, as are his
attempts to defend Orthodoxy and Russia's
historical past in America's news media via
letters to the editor and publication of the
Chicago Russian-American. Chapter 7 is devoted to
the author's family, i.e., life with his wife
Marilyn and his sons Gregory and Alexander, plus
his commentary on contemporary American society.
His conservative world view, generated by his
spiritual persona and behaviors of the progressive
Soviet Union and its American followers, are
illustrated by his letters to the news media
during the 1950-2000 decades. The book carries a
foreword by Dr. Gerasim Tikoff, a friend and
retired cardiologist, and is illustrated by
photographs from 19th century Russia and the
author's life in Latvia, Germany and the U. S.
  The Age of Em Robin Hanson,2016-05-13 Robots may
one day rule the world, but what is a robot-ruled
Earth like? Many think the first truly smart
robots will be brain emulations or ems. Scan a
human brain, then run a model with the same
connections on a fast computer, and you have a
robot brain, but recognizably human. Train an em
to do some job and copy it a million times: an
army of workers is at your disposal. When they can
be made cheaply, within perhaps a century, ems
will displace humans in most jobs. In this new
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economic era, the world economy may double in size
every few weeks. Some say we can't know the
future, especially following such a disruptive new
technology, but Professor Robin Hanson sets out to
prove them wrong. Applying decades of expertise in
physics, computer science, and economics, he uses
standard theories to paint a detailed picture of a
world dominated by ems. While human lives don't
change greatly in the em era, em lives are as
different from ours as our lives are from those of
our farmer and forager ancestors. Ems make us
question common assumptions of moral progress,
because they reject many of the values we hold
dear. Read about em mind speeds, body sizes, job
training and career paths, energy use and cooling
infrastructure, virtual reality, aging and
retirement, death and immortality, security,
wealth inequality, religion, teleportation,
identity, cities, politics, law, war, status,
friendship and love. This book shows you just how
strange your descendants may be, though ems are no
stranger than we would appear to our ancestors. To
most ems, it seems good to be an em.
  Beyond the War on Invasive Species Tao
Orion,2015-06-17 Invasive species are everywhere,
from forests and prairies to mountaintops and
river mouths. Their rampant nature and sheer
numbers appear to overtake fragile native species
and forever change the ecosystems that they depend
on. Concerns that invasive species represent
significant threats to global biodiversity and
ecological integrity permeate conversations from
schoolrooms to board rooms, and concerned citizens
grapple with how to rapidly and efficiently manage
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their populations. These worries have culminated
in an ongoing “war on invasive species,” where the
arsenal is stocked with bulldozers, chainsaws, and
herbicides put to the task of their immediate
eradication. In Hawaii, mangrove trees (Avicennia
spp.) are sprayed with glyphosate and left to
decompose on the sandy shorelines where they grow,
and in Washington, helicopters apply the herbicide
Imazapyr to smooth cordgrass (Spartina
alterniflora) growing in estuaries. The “war on
invasive species” is in full swing, but given the
scope of such potentially dangerous and
ecologically degrading eradication practices, it
is necessary to question the very nature of the
battle. Beyond the War on Invasive Species offers
a much-needed alternative perspective on invasive
species and the best practices for their
management based on a holistic, permaculture-
inspired framework. Utilizing the latest research
and thinking on the changing nature of ecological
systems, Beyond the War on Invasive Species
closely examines the factors that are largely
missing from the common conceptions of invasive
species, including how the colliding effects of
climate change, habitat destruction, and changes
in land use and management contribute to their
proliferation. Beyond the War on Invasive Species
demonstrates that there is more to the story of
invasive species than is commonly conceived, and
offers ways of understanding their presence and
ecosystem effects in order to make more
ecologically responsible choices in land
restoration and biodiversity conservation that
address the root of the invasion phenomenon. The
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choices we make on a daily basis—the ways we
procure food, shelter, water, medicine, and
transportation—are the major drivers of
contemporary changes in ecosystem structure and
function; therefore, deep and long-lasting
ecological restoration outcomes will come not just
from eliminating invasive species, but through
conscientious redesign of these production
systems.
  Christmas Farm Mary Lyn Ray,2008 Wilma decides
to plant Christmas trees with the help of her
young neighbor, Parker.
  The 2030 Spike Colin Mason,2013-06-17 The clock
is relentlessly ticking! Our world teeters on a
knife-edge between a peaceful and prosperous
future for all, and a dark winter of death and
destruction that threatens to smother the light of
civilization. Within 30 years, in the 2030 decade,
six powerful 'drivers' will converge with
unprecedented force in a statistical spike that
could tear humanity apart and plunge the world
into a new Dark Age. Depleted fuel supplies,
massive population growth, poverty, global climate
change, famine, growing water shortages and
international lawlessness are on a crash course
with potentially catastrophic consequences. In the
face of both doomsaying and denial over the state
of our world, Colin Mason cuts through the
rhetoric and reams of conflicting data to muster
the evidence to illustrate a broad picture of the
world as it is, and our possible futures.
Ultimately his message is clear; we must act
decisively, collectively and immediately to alter
the trajectory of humanity away from catastrophe.
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Offering over 100 priorities for immediate action,
The 2030 Spike serves as a guidebook for humanity
through the treacherous minefields and wastelands
ahead to a bright, peaceful and prosperous future
in which all humans have the opportunity to thrive
and build a better civilization. This book is
powerful and essential reading for all people
concerned with the future of humanity and planet
earth.
  A Little History of the World E. H.
Gombrich,2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's Little
History of the World, though written in 1935, has
become one of the treasures of historical writing
since its first publication in English in 2005.
The Yale edition alone has now sold over half a
million copies, and the book is available
worldwide in almost thirty languages. Gombrich was
of course the best-known art historian of his
time, and his text suggests illustrations on every
page. This illustrated edition of the Little
History brings together the pellucid humanity of
his narrative with the images that may well have
been in his mind's eye as he wrote the book. The
two hundred illustrations—most of them in full
color—are not simple embellishments, though they
are beautiful. They emerge from the text, enrich
the author's intention, and deepen the pleasure of
reading this remarkable work. For this edition the
text is reset in a spacious format, flowing around
illustrations that range from paintings to line
drawings, emblems, motifs, and symbols. The book
incorporates freshly drawn maps, a revised
preface, and a new index. Blending high-grade
design, fine paper, and classic binding, this is
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both a sumptuous gift book and an enhanced edition
of a timeless account of human history.
  The Littlest Bigfoot Jennifer Weiner,2016-09-13
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Jennifer
Weiner comes a “cheerful” (The New York Times Book
Review) and “charming” (People) tale of
friendship, furry creatures, and finding the place
where you belong. Alice Mayfair, twelve years old,
slips through the world unseen and unnoticed.
Ignored by her family and shipped off to her
eighth boarding school, Alice would like a friend.
And when she rescues Millie Maximus from drowning
in a lake one day, she finds one. But Millie is a
Bigfoot, part of a clan who dwells deep in the
woods. Most Bigfoots believe that people—NoFurs,
as they call them—are dangerous, yet Millie is
fascinated with the No-Fur world. She is convinced
that humans will appreciate all the things about
her that her Bigfoot tribe does not: her fearless
nature, her lovely singing voice, and her desire
to be a star. Alice swears to protect Millie’s
secret. But a league of Bigfoot hunters is on
their trail, led by a lonely kid named Jeremy. And
in order to survive, Alice and Millie have to put
their trust in each other—and have faith in
themselves—above all else.
  The Financial Crisis Inquiry Report, Authorized
Edition Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission,United
States. Financial Crisis Inquiry
Commission,2011-01-27 Examines the causes of the
financial crisis that began in 2008 and reveals
the weaknesses found in financial regulation,
excessive borrowing, and breaches in
accountability.
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  Blockchain Chicken Farm Xiaowei Wang,2020-10-13
A New York Times Book Review Editors' Choice A
brilliant and empathetic guide to the far corners
of global capitalism. --Jenny Odell, author of How
to Do Nothing From FSGO x Logic: stories about
rural China, food, and tech that reveal new truths
about the globalized world In Blockchain Chicken
Farm, the technologist and writer Xiaowei Wang
explores the political and social entanglements of
technology in rural China. Their discoveries force
them to challenge the standard idea that rural
culture and people are backward, conservative, and
intolerant. Instead, they find that rural China
has not only adapted to rapid globalization but
has actually innovated the technology we all use
today. From pork farmers using AI to produce the
perfect pig, to disruptive luxury counterfeits and
the political intersections of e-commerce
villages, Wang unravels the ties between
globalization, technology, agriculture, and
commerce in unprecedented fashion. Accompanied by
humorous “Sinofuturist” recipes that frame meals
as they transform under new technology, Blockchain
Chicken Farm is an original and probing look into
innovation, connectivity, and collaboration in the
digitized rural world. FSG Originals × Logic
dissects the way technology functions in everyday
lives. The titans of Silicon Valley, for all their
utopian imaginings, never really had our best
interests at heart: recent threats to democracy,
truth, privacy, and safety, as a result of tech’s
reckless pursuit of progress, have shown as much.
We present an alternate story, one that delights
in capturing technology in all its contradictions



13

and innovation, across borders and socioeconomic
divisions, from history through the future, beyond
platitudes and PR hype, and past doom and gloom.
Our collaboration features four brief but
provocative forays into the tech industry’s many
worlds, and aspires to incite fresh conversations
about technology focused on nuanced and accessible
explorations of the emerging tools that reorganize
and redefine life today.
  Mrs. Frisby and the Rats of Nimh Robert C.
O'Brien,2021-06-01 Some extraordinary rats come to
the aid of a mouse family in this Newbery Medal
Award–winning classic by notable children’s author
Robert C. O’Brien. Mrs. Frisby, a widowed mouse
with four small children, is faced with a terrible
problem. She must move her family to their summer
quarters immediately, or face almost certain
death. But her youngest son, Timothy, lies ill
with pneumonia and must not be moved. Fortunately,
she encounters the rats of NIMH, an extraordinary
breed of highly intelligent creatures, who come up
with a brilliant solution to her dilemma. And Mrs.
Frisby in turn renders them a great service.
  The Conduct of Life Ralph Waldo Emerson,1884
  Heir of Fire Sarah J. Maas,2014-09-02 The heir
of ash and fire bows to no one. A new threat rises
in the third book in the #1 bestselling Throne of
Glass series by Sarah J. Maas. Celaena Sardothien
has survived deadly contests and shattering
heartbreak, but now she must travel to a new land
to confront her darkest truth. That truth could
change her life-and her future-forever. Meanwhile,
monstrous forces are gathering on the horizon,
intent on enslaving her world. To defeat them,
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Celaena will need the strength not only to fight
the evil that is about to be unleashed but also to
harness her inner demons. If she is to win this
battle, she must find the courage to face her
destiny-and burn brighter than ever before. The
third book in the #1 New York Times bestselling
Throne of Glass series continues Celaena's epic
journey from woman to warrior.
  Canadian Periodical Index ,1997
  The Breeder's Gazette ,1919
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